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To whom it may concern, 

Please be advised that I am not in favor of a 5G technology rollout due to security,
health and safety reasons. 

5G is not beneficial to the general people.  5G is a control grid technology that will be
used to control the people.  The people did not ask for 5G technology.  5G is being
forced upon the people by a select few.  The select few are willing to hand out tons of
money to put 5G technology in place.  Naive opportunists and blind order followers
will accept this money, building a 5G panopticon that the majority of society will be
socially engineered to participate in.  Please look up the definition of the word
panopticon if you don't know it.  5G is about furthering technocracy, trans-humanism,
surveillance and remote control of people.  5g is anti-freedom and those furthering its
cause are participating in evil (knowingly or not).  I plead with you to stop what you
are doing and stand up for the people/freedom/humanity.  If not for me, at least don't
further enslave your own family. 

Who am I?  Just someone who deeply understands freedom, right vs wrong and
cares about all of us. 

For the betterment of all, 

Dean Harding 
PS 5G (microwave radiation, millimeter waves) causes health issues and the fact that
it is digital technology means it will always be vulnerable to security attacks - but if
that is all you are worried about, you are really missing the point above. 
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